
From: Malaika J. Newball
To: alscott@southblountutility.org
Cc: jblocker@cci-corp.com; TDEC KEFO.DWRPermits; Robert D. Baker
Subject: Acknowledgment of Application - NRS24.082
Date: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:47:00 PM
Attachments: 24.082.pdf

image001.png

Attached is the ARAP Permit #NRS24.082 Notice of Application Received and Assigned to Permit
Writer.  If you have any questions, please contact the permit writer at Robert.D.Baker@tn.gov or
615-532-0710.
Note:  The attached PDF will serve as your original document.  If you require a paper copy of the
notice, you can open the attached PDF and print it out.  Paper copies available by request
 
Thank you,
 

Malaika Newball | Administrative Services Assistant II
Division of Water Resources – Natural Resources Unit
Davy Crockett Tower, 9th Floor
500 James Robertson Parkway, Nashville, TN 37243
p. (615) 532-0359  f. (615) 532-0686
Malaika.J.Newball@tn.gov
tn.gov/environment
 
TDEC Staff often work remotely from home. Please schedule in-person visits, meetings, or
discussions in advance.
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STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 


DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
Davy Crockett Tower 


500 James Parkway, 9th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 


 
May 7, 2024 
 
Al Scott 
320 Partnership Parkway 
Maryville, TN 37801 
 
Subject: Aquatic Resource Alteration Permit Application, Existing SBCUD Raw Water Intake 


 Tva Rd  
 Maryville, TN  


 Monroe County  
 
Al Scott, 
 
The Division of Water Resources received your application for an Aquatic Resource Alteration Permit on May 
3, 2024. The permit coordinator and his/her contact information are listed below. Also, the file number assigned 
to your application follows the permit coordinator’s information. 
 
Permit Coordinator: Robert D. Baker   
Phone Number: (615) 532-0710 
Fax Number:  (615) 532-0686 
E-mail:  Robert.D.Baker@tn.gov 
File Number: NRS24.082 
 
 
A review of your application is currently underway. You will be notified within thirty (30) days of your 
application- received date whether your application is deficient or complete. If you have any questions or want 
to inquire on the status of your application, please contact the permit coordinator listed above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 


 
 


Malaika Newball 
Natural Resources Unit 
 
 
Cc: File Copy:   Jacob Blocker - jblocker@cci-corp.com   


Knoxville EFO 
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